
 Landworks Design Group, P.A. 
 7621 Little Avenue, Suite 111 Telephone:  704-841-1604  

 Charlotte, NC  28226 Facsimile:  704-841-1604 
 

MEETING NOTES 
 
Date of Report:  April 21, 2016 
Date of Meeting: April 20, 2016, 5:00PM 
Project:   McIlwaine Road Subdivision 
Location:  Huntersville Town Hall - Chambers 
Attendees:  Matt Langston, PLA, ASLA – Landworks Design Group 
   Clay McCullough – Hopper Communities 
   Alison Adams – Town of Huntersville 
   Neighbors (See attached list of attendees) 
 
The Petitioner held the neighborhood meeting in accordance with subdivision rules and regulations. The 
neighbors were invited to the 4/20/16 meeting to learn about the project and ask questions. 
 
Matt Langston provided an overview of the project, noting the acreage, lot size, connection points, and road 
network.  After a brief summary, the question & answer session began. 
 
Questions/Comments included: 
• Concern that the McCoy/McIlwaine Road intersection is a problem.  Petitioner stated that a Traffic Impact 

Analysis (TIA) (Draft) has been prepared and is being reviewed by the Town. 
• Concern about the proposed connection to Journey’s End Trail.  Petitioner indicated that two points of egress 

are required by Ordinance, and J.E. Trail is an existing road stubbed to the subject property, so the 
connectivity is required to extend.  Additional discussion about connectivity and the Town’s desire to disperse 
traffic in different directions rather than funneling out one exit. 

• Questions about schedule.  Petitioner stated that the project would be on the May Planning Board Agenda 
and the June Town Board Agenda for a decision.  Upon approval, design and permitting will likely take into 
early 2017, and grading would likely commence in/around March 2017. 

• Question about the price point of the homes & style of architecture.  Petitioner stated that no builder has been 
selected and any architecture would need to comply with Town requirements as appropriate. 

• Question about the Norman Park subdivision to the south of the subject property.  Town Staff provided some 
background about that subdivision, as well as some of the challenges it faces with regard to road and 
infrastructure construction. 

 
The meeting concluded around 6PM. 
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